Debra Thompson

RS
From: Robin Rokerts <robin@mvadventures.com>
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 2:26 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Thank you

As I listen to today's Assembly meeting, I just want to say how GRATEFUL I am for each and every one
of you - spending so much time working to understand the issues, giving thoughtful and considered
opinions, and working to address very tfough problems in our borough.

I have the utmost respect for all of you - THANK YOU.

Robin Roberts



